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I oppose Senate Bill 243 as it imposes unnecessary restrictions on law-abiding gun 

owners and infringes upon Second Amendment rights. The proposed waiting period, 

age restrictions, and bans on certain firearm modifications will not effectively address 

the root causes of gun violence, such as illegal gun trafficking, criminal activity, and 

mental health issues. Rather than targeting responsible citizens, the state should 

focus on solutions that strengthen law enforcement and improve public safety without 

undermining constitutional freedoms. 


